
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 18th June 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

G7 Nationwide Collective Worship 

The KS2 pupils of St Uny CE Academy have become  

Collective Worship stars after the school was approached 

by the Diocese of Truro to create their own worship about 

the issues they feel passionate about in relation to the G7 

summit. After days of planning and filming the children 

produced a fantastic film which has been shared in 

schools all over the country and has received hundreds of 

views! If you would like to view our special Collective  

Worship please click on the link: St Uny C of E Academy 

G7 Collective Worship Video - YouTube  A massive thank 

you to Mrs Smith and Miss Griffiths who spent hours editing 

the footage to create the final piece. Well done! 

 

G7 – Inspire A Generation  

A huge congratulations to two KS2 pupils who became finalists in the G7 

‘Inspire A Generation’ competition. Just six finalists were selected from the 

hundreds of entries by the Cabinet Office and Boris Johnson. The 6 finalists’ 

posters will be exhibited at Cornwall House; the International Media Centre 

in Falmouth; Cornwall Airport Newquay; and most excitingly at 10 Downing 

Street. Well done from everyone at St Uny – what a fantastic achievement.  

 

Tehidy Visit Trevaskis! 

On Monday, Tehidy were lucky enough to visit Trevaskis Farm. After a fun bus ride, we met 

Bev who showed us all the different fruit and vegetables Trevaskis grow! We all learned some 

new vegetables and how they grow. Then, Bev took us on a tour of the farm. We saw  

gooseberries for the first time! After, we went to see how strawberries 

grow from flowers, into green strawberries and finally into big, juicy, 

red strawberries! Bev told us how to correctly pick strawberries and 

we got to taste one straight from the bush. It was delicious. Then Bev 

took us to visit all the animals on the farm, so we walked by all the 

chickens and we saw baby chicks! It was hilarious seeing the naughty piglets who had 

escaped from their pen. Finally, it was lunchtime and we sat in a beautiful picnic area 

by a pond and a bug hotel. After another look at the donkeys, pigs, sheep and more, 

we finally headed back to school. Tehidy had a lovely day out and the weather 

stayed dry! 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Teasdale 

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Teasdale is expecting her first child! The staff and 

pupils are all incredibly excited and we wish Mr and Mrs Teasdale the best of luck. Mrs 

Teasdale will leave for her maternity leave at the end of term, we are currently in the  

process of recruiting a new teacher for September.  

 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE 

Academy Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ajunDhPQvX0&t=35s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ajunDhPQvX0&t=35s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ajunDhPQvX0&t=35s


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Imagining’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 97.5% 

Kynance 100% 

Poldark 96.2% 

Zennor 97.5% 

Godrevy 95% 

Mousehole 92.5% 

Wheal Dream 95.2% 

Morvah 99.1% 

Whole School 96.7% 

Attendance—our target for overall 

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

 

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Tempest Class Photographs 

 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns,  

please contact Mr Hoskins, Head of 

School. 

REMINDER DATE 

Sports Week—

please have PE 

Kit, a water  

bottle, sunhat/

suncream. 

Week  

commencing 

21 June 

Tempest Class 

Photographs 

Thursday 24th 

June  

Y6 Sleepover 

payment due 

Friday 9th July  

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/HarFaZwSD2 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/9rmD5hH2w1 

Jewellery Reminder 

A reminder that  

jewellery is not  

allowed in school.  

One pair of stud 

earrings is  

acceptable, but children should 

not be wearing necklaces, rings, 

bracelets or hooped earrings.    

Thank you.  

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/HarFaZwSD2
https://forms.office.com/r/9rmD5hH2w1



